
SNA Annual Meeting Minutes 
April 22, 2006 

 
SNA President Jon DiPiazza called the meeting to order at 7:20 p.m.  Board members present were Kathy 
Karofsky (Treasurer), and Tom Thieding (Secretary).   
 
Guest - Rick Wipperfurth, City of Middleton Police Department. Rick was introduced and spoke for a 
few minutes as the Stonefield patrol officer. 
 
Treasurer's Report - As of 4/22/06 there is a cash balance of $4,300 in checking and $5,000 in CD. 
 
Election of Officers – Unanimous selection of the following officers and board members:  

President - Jon DiPiazza 
Treasurer – Kathy Karofsky 
Secretary - Tom Thieding 
Board Member At-Large - Jim Dvorsky 
Board Member At-Large - Jeff Mattox 
Board Member At-Large – Mike Adler 
Board Member At-Large – Norm Arendt 

 
Open Discussion Regarding SNA Issues  

• Kurt Sonnentag said that the tennis courts are to be resurfaced this summer.  
• Jon DiPiazza led a discussion on the Stonefield railroad crossing and the amount the SNA 

should provide as cost-sharing to the City if neighbors selected the option to have the city 
install the signs and guards. Survey of neighbors and discussion showed they were in favor of 
the city-installed option with SNA providing some assistance. Motion made and seconded to 
give the SNA board the authority to offer up to $4,000 in cost-sharing. Motion carried on 
voice vote. 

 
Close of SNA Annual Meeting – Adjourned by unanimous consent at 8:30 p.m.   


